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Weekly News – 28th February 2020  
 

Year 3 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back! We hope you had a lovely half term and are ready 
for this half term. 

In English we have read ‘The Lost Happy Endings’. Children have 
been immersing themselves in the text through creative activities. 
We have also focused on using subordinating conjunctions and 
learning how to use inverted commas for speech.  

In Maths children have built up to using the short method for 
multiplying two digit by one digit numbers. We have used practical 
equipment to support learning and master the concept. 

Our new topic is Rainforests! We have begun to look at Henri 
Rosseau’s artwork and will be using his ideas to create our own 
rainforest masterpieces this half term.  

Year Three Team   

Homework Reminder 

This half term’s home learning grid is now online. We love seeing what the 
children have chosen to explore and appreciate your support with their 
efforts.  
 
Reading:  Keep listening to your child read, questioning them about plot and 
characters. Please make sure that your child is writing down the titles of what 
they are reading in the home-school diaries. Lost diaries can be replaced 
for £5 at the office. 
 

 

 

Date Reminder 

Thursday 12th March – Elm Class 
Assembly 
 

Announcements 
Recorder lessons will continue – 
please make sure children 
have them in school every 
Wednesday. 
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